From: Regina Winkler

To: Council Clerk — Testimony
Subject: Unsanctioned Camping
Date: Monday, October 24, 2022 6:19:23 PM

Please note I think we should have had this 2 years ago and I'm thankful for the ada lawsuit to
finally get the city to propose some meaningful reforms. Next on the agenda should be
handcuffing criminals rather than our police.
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